August 27, 2017

MEMORANDUM

TO: Thomas Holyoke, Chair
Academic Senate

FROM: Keith Clement, Chair
Undergraduate Curriculum Subcommittee

RE: Transmittal Memo for Degree Title Change: Bachelors of Science in
Child Development to Bachelors of Science in Child and Family
Sciences

This memorandum will serve to inform the Academic Senate that the
Undergraduate Curriculum Subcommittee has approved the Degree Title
Change from Bachelors of Science in Child Development to Bachelors of
Science in Child and Family Sciences and organized into two options: 1. Child
Development 2. Family Science.
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